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- Strategic Planning Committee – 1 Hour 
- January General Assembly – 2 Hours 
- Spring Club Rush – 5 Hours 
- Meet the GA Day – 2 Hours  
- PSVAC 
 
 
 
ULSU Strategic Planning Committee 
This committee continued the work of creating a strategic plan for the Students’ Union to follow 
for the next several years. This month we focused on the structure of the overall document 
itself, and the recommended goals that fit under each large “focus.” 

  
 
 
 
January General Assembly 
At this month’s General Assembly meeting we had a presentation from Kyra Gillert on the My 
Experience Transcript, which allows students to log their extra-curricular work in a university-
approved transcript for job hiring purposes. We also approved the purchase of some new 
equipment for the Zoo. 

 
 
 
 
Spring Club Rush 
During Club Rush I tabled for at the Students’ Union’s table, sharing information to students new 
and old about the SU’s resources. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

January 2020 Report 
Contribution Hours: 10 

Total Contribution Hours: 33 + 10 = 43 

Jonathan Diaz  
Arts & Science Representative 
j.diaz@uleth.ca 
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Meet the GA Day 
Holly Kletke, our Fine Arts Representative, had the wonderful idea of setting up a table for a 
couple of days in order to help our fellow students understand what it’s like to sit on the 
Students’ Union, and to answer any questions they may have about the resources the Students’ 
Union provides. Thanks to everyone who came up to chat! 
 

 
 
 
Prevention of Sexual Violence Action Committee 
Unfortunately, I was not able to attend this meeting, so if you have any questions about the work 
of this committee please reach out to VP Student Affairs Ryan Munn or my fellow Arts & Sci 
Representative Amy Lambert. 
 
If you have any comments or questions about my report or my role as one of the Arts & Science 
Representatives, please feel free to reach out to me. 
 
Cheers, 
 
Jonathan Diaz 

 


